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SPOTLIGHT

AMERICAN STRUCTUREPOINT IS A FULL-SERVICE ARCHITECTURE AND ENGINEERING FIRM.

American Structurepoint is improving safety and easing 
traffic congestion on a busy section of a major highway in 
the Cinncinati area. We served as lead design engineer 
for Walsh Construction Company on this phase of the I-75 
Mill Creek Expressway project that included interstate 
widening and ramp improvements. More than 160,000 
vehicles travel this portion of I-75 every day.

The project widened I-75 to four lanes in each direction 
between the Hopple Street and Mitchell Avenue exits and 
improved the I-74 ramps to I-75.

American Structurepoint engineers designed 3.5 miles 
of roadway, four bridges, five retaining walls, and new 
highway lighting. Our work included the design of new 

stormwater and wastewater systems installed under 
two nearby railroad lines. We also worked closely with 
the contractor to develop a work zone traffic plan that 
ensured safety for both traffic and the contractor during  
construction.

In addition, American Structurepoint provided land 
surveying and environmental services for the project. 
Construction will be completed in August 2022.

American Structurepoint improves the quality of life for the 
communities we serve. We are grateful for the opportunity 
to reduce congestion and make the interstate safer for all 
travelers.


